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BOARD OF DIRECTORS MEETING

May 3, 2016


	Attendees:Cecilia Prock-Benson, Deb Tumpak, Bob Kinkade, Eric Voegele, Chrissy Voegele, Joe Zhelesnik, Mike Gonglik, Joe Worthington, Todd Otto, John Chiodo                                                                                                                                    Denise Pfender (recording secretary)



· Call to Order
Cecilia called the meeting to order at 8pm
· Prayer

led by Cecilia 
· Treasurer’s Report

$20,527.37 bank had suggested to move some money into a savings account; will talk to Fred about suggestion.


Joe Z. would like to have a 5 year budget set for each sport as well as a maintenance budget.






Discussion of approval amount for ordering uniforms and equipment.
· Sports Reports

· Football
Registration to begin soon. Helmets need reconditioning (approx. $1,600.00). Need about 12 new helmets (approx. $700.00).Request have signs made announcing football registration and place near other parishes (approx. $250.00)  
· Soccer
Registrations started 2 weeks ago. Increased registration fee by $20. Increase will offset cost for uniforms for Breast Cancer Week.  Still waiting on check from Modell’s.
· Cheerleading
off season-registrations to begin soon.
· Softball
at mid-season with a record of 5-0 (Varsity team). Correction made to sports treasurer report for softball.
· Volleyball
 3 teams playing, past mid-season, play offs coming in 2 weeks. 
· Track & Cross-Country
season going well -Sub Novice boys will have their championship meet on May 4 at Bensalem High School, Sub Novice girls will have their championship meet on May 11. All 4th through 8th graders will participate in the Region 19 Championship on May 15, the meet will be held at Bensalem High School from 11:00am to 7:00pm with the top competitors in each age group, in each event advancing to the Area C Championship Meet on May 22nd.
· Basketball
off season-Paul Z. will not be in charge of the Pee-Wee basketball program next season. Looking for a replacement for Paul as well as for the gym snack stand. AAU rentals continue through summer. Need to look into getting new basketball uniforms for the upcoming season. Evaluating condition of floor for the fall.





· New Business









Neshaminy Kids Club paperwork is being processed now for rental this summer.
· Review Parent Meeting:  Master email list-correspondence to all families of the next sport registration. NOT A GOOD TURN OUT!
· June 5, 2016 11am:   Youth Mass upon the request of Father Mike. Mass for pre K through 12th grade, youth can wear sports uniform, scouts uniform, etc...
· Old Business
· Master contact list should be updated with all the spring sports

· 1 registration form-John Chiodo – underway 
· End of May renewal for website domain $100 John completed; charge was $79.00
· Replace AED for the gym-Cecilia/Deb checking into 
· Gym floor follow up- Todd evaluating 
· New key system follow up – Todd was available to deliver new keys and answer any questions.
· Meeting adjourn
8:53 pm
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